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MPLA Activities 

• Welcomed MPLA membership winners from the AzLA conference (October 24-26) 

• Followed up on conference display materials -currently at ASU in care of Dan Stanton 

• Answered questions for an upcoming issue of the MPLA Newsletter 

 

AzLA Activities 

• Attended a virtual meeting of the Membership, Marketing and Outreach Committee 

(November 30) 

• Reached out to the conference committee to check on 2019 conference dates.  It will be 

in early November, but exact dates have not been finalized. 

 

AzLA News 

• AzLA finances have stabilized after a thorough review and resulting changes made 

during 2018 

• AzLA Executive Board meetings will be held on December 14 (virtual), January 11 

(Tucson), February 8 (virtual), March 8 (Chandler) 

• The AzLA theme for 2019 is Libraries=Strong Communities 

• AzLA Virtual Conference will be held on April 4, 2019.  The theme is “What You Don’t 

Learn in Library School,” and presentation proposals will be accepted through December 

31, 2018. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amadee Ricketts 


